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VILLAGE OF BELLWOOD
CANCELLATION OF THE NOVEMBER 20, 2019

VILLAGE BOARD MEETING

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the regularly scheduled meeting of the Village of Bellwood 
Village Board Meeting for Wednesday, November 20, 2019 at 6:00 p.m. has been 
canceled. The Village Board Meeting has been rescheduled to Wednesday, November 
13, 2019 at 6:00 p.m. in the Village of Bellwood board room located at 3200 Washington 
Boulevard, Bellwood, Illinois 60104.

Posted by 5:00 p.m. C.S.T. on November 11, 2019


